
Statement:  Better  Targeting
of Social Benefits

The BH Invalids’ Association has asked for social and health benefits to be moved to the State level. The OHR

has replied that constitutional reform must be a matter for BH’s Political leaders.<?xml:namespace prefix = o ns

= "urn:schemas-microsoft-com:office:office" />

 

The HR does believe more must be done to protect the most vulnerable in BH society.

 

In  his  speech  to  FBiH  Parliament  in  October  last  year  the  HR  expressed  his  concern  that  benefits  are  not

targeted  well  enough.

 

He highlighted that a social safety net needs to be ensured for the most vulnerable categories of the population

by BH authorities.

 

The HR takes the view that by better targeting social benefits there will be more room for the most vulnerable

citizens.
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